
    

Thank you to everyone who helped Christ Our King Presbyterian Church in Bel Air fill 1000 boxes of 

food for Thanksgiving 2024. As a result, 400 families in Harford County received a frozen turkey and 

food for Thanksgiving dinner, plus food for additional meals. With the help of Knox Presbyterian Church 

and Grace Presbyterian Church, food was also distributed to an additional 400 families in Baltimore 

City.  

The 1000 turkeys and boxes of non-perishable food supplied by Christ Our King Presbyterian Church 

were made possible by the generosity of church members, individuals, and many local business and 

organization. We wish to thank the following for their in-kind and financial donations: 

 

Angles Hair Team 

Bank of America 

Bel Air Kitchens Plus 

Bel Air Medical Associates 

Berkshire Hathaway 

Bethel Presbyterian Church 

Brightview of Avondell 

Chesapeake Capital Management 

Churchville Lions Club 

Dermatology & Dermatologic Services 

Fallston Presbyterian Church 

Food Lion & Weis Markets 

Franklinville Presbyterian Church 

Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church 

Grace Memorial Episcopal Church 

Grace Presbyterian Church 

Grove Presbyterian Church  

Harford Bank 

Highland Presbyterian  

MaGerks Pub & Grill 

McComas Funeral Home, P.A. 

McCormick & Co., Inc. 

Merrill Lynch Financial Services 

Penske Trucks 

PW of First Presbyterian Church, Bel Air 

Presbytery of Baltimore 

Redner’s Fresh Markets, Inc. 

Union Chapel United Methodist Church 

Wegeler & Winter CPA 

Wegman’s Markets 

White Marsh Brewing Co. 

Women of St. Mary’s Episcopal Church  

 

 

 

 

For more information on how to get involved, email missions@christourking.net or call 410-838-4698   
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